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New Year, New Us

We will be debuting our new 

and improved website this 

month!! Stay tuned to our 

Facebook for an official debut 

date! The new site will feature a 

streamlined, easy to use 

donation portal as well 

organization-wide calendar to 

keep up with events all over the 

Pee Dee! We can't wait for you 

to see it!

We're Updating Our Look

The Annual Board 

Meeting was held on 

January 17th to kick off 

the new year. George 

Brown was installed as the 

new Chairman of the 

Corporate Board, 

following Erik Marechal, 

the Chairman for the past 

2 years. Several new board 

members were inducted 

as well. We can't wait to 

see what this year brings 

with our new team!

Annual Board Meeting



Hartsville BGC Torch Club Project
The Hartsville Torch Club members stuffed bags to be 

distributed to a homeless ministry in Florence over the 

weekend. Members filled the bags with socks, 

toothbrushes, toothpaste, lotion, soap, and snack items 

for those in need. The Homeless Project is a new 

initiative taken on by the Hartsville Torch Club as part of 

their commitment to giving back to the community.

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
Florence BGC members participated in a unity 

activity in honor of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

Members were given both brown and white eggs 

and asked to identify their observations on each one. 

Then, they cracked the eggs and observed the inside 

of each. Members learned that even though we may 

look different, inside we are all the same!!


